
 
 

 
Dear residents, 
  
As has recently been reported by Relevant Authorities (WHO, Governmental Announcements), 
the COVID-19 (Novel Corona Virus) continues to spread throughout the globe.  
  
In view of the first reported case that has been documented in Greece, ACG follows and 
implements all necessary measures and guidelines issued by the World Health Organization and 
by the Hellenic Ministry of Health and the Ministry of Education and Religious Affairs so as to 
safeguard the Health and Safety of the ACG Community overall and of the ACG Students in 
particular. In this context and for reasons of precaution, we would like to request that those of 
you who have visited Italy since February 15, please notify the ACG nurse at 
wellnesscenter@acg.edu or let your Residence Assistant know so that we can provide you with 
further information and proper support. 
  
As you all know this following weekend there is a 3-day break due to Ash Monday. We strongly 
recommend that those of you planning to travel to Italy, to change your plans so as to avoid 
unnecessary risk. In case you have booked your flight with Aegean Airlines please be advised 
that Aegean will change your ticket at no charge.  
 
 If you are experiencing flu-like symptoms, please contact the Infirmary 210 6009800 ext.1193 
and 1093 at Pierce Infirmary, daily from 08:00 to 17:00 / 210 6009800 ext.1500 at Deree 
Infirmary, daily from 14:00 to 22:00immediately and follow instructions circulated in ACG 
memo Update on COVID-19: Feb. 25 
  
We would like to assure you that ACG monitors the situation carefully as it develops and we 
remain vigilant in order to safeguard the health and safety of the ACG Community. To this 
extent we keep the lines of communication open and will keep you posted for any new 
announcements or developments regarding COVID-19.  
 


